
 

 

 
   
    

 
 

 
January 13, 2021            
 
Dear PK to Grade 8 Parents, 
 
Saint Mark Lutheran School is again participating in "Get Active" – a push to 
get students moving and physically active.  The students are being asked to 
promote physical activity and collect donations in support of Saint Mark 
athletics.  Monies collected will go towards the purchase of new P.E. equipment, 
recess balls, athletic equipment, playground maintenance, travel, etc.  
 
The students received their sponsor pledge forms today, January 13.  The 
money is to be collected when the sponsor signs up. The sponsor pledge forms 
and all monies are due to the school by Wednesday, February 10. Remind 
sponsors that this is a tax-deductible donation to the Saint Mark Lutheran 
School.  $25 Amazon gift cards will be awarded to the top 3 money 
collectors. Also, all students who collect $50 or more will get a custom made 
Saint Mark Athletics T-shirt. We will be modifying last year’s popular T-shirt 
design. 
 
Our "Get Active" time will be held on Wednesday, February 24. The entire 
student  body will spend their scheduled times during this day getting physically 
active.  All students (grades PK – 8) will participate in the “Get Active” day even 
if they did not return a sponsor pledge form.   
 
Due to COVID, we will not be having an all school potluck like years past but 
are excited to still be able to have our students participate in this valuable 
fundraiser while also promoting physical activity and fitness.   

 
Thank you for your support! 

 

Let's Get Up & 
Get Active in 

2021! 

 

  

 


